
 

July 4, 2022 

 

 
ADVISORY ON RESCHEDULED TIME  

OF FIRST AID AND SAFETY TRAINING 
 

Dear Residents, 
  
Due to a scheduling conflict of our speaker, Dr. Rouel M. Azores, the First Aid 
and Safety Training will now be held from 3PM to 5PM on Sunday, July 10, 
2022. The venue will still be at the DVA Pavilion. 
  
As early as now, we would like to thank those who have called to advise their 
participation in the training. We look forward to seeing you at the event date 
and time. 
  
 DVA Management 
 
Simple refreshments to be served 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


